
Dear Alaska Board of Game 

As a nonresident to Alaska id like to ask that you please reconsider 

proposal 73. It takes a great deal of financial output to travel from the 

lower 48 to Alaska as it is. Lowering the deer bag limit from 3 deer to 

1 deer to me would not make the effort of not only ti me and travel, but 

the cost break down of resources needed to make the hunt possible. I 

hope that you possibly would look at to other options. Maybe 

nonresidents should be required to harvest bucks only and be limited 

to 2 deer only. 

Best Regards, 

Brenden Schauf 
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